The Medical Centre

Patient Survey

Action Plan

The Patient Participation Group met on the 14 March with the practice manager, part of the meeting was allocated to discuss the results of the recent patient  survey.  Overall results of the survey were very positive with 90% or above being achieved in all areas.   However, it was felt there were some areas which could be improved on.   Therefore after discussion the following action points were agreed: 
Q5c -
Does our repeat prescription service work for you most of the time?

With regard to the answer machine facility patients were overall satisfied with this service.  However, several patients had encountered problems using the PCT website facility.    It was agreed the practice would cease this choice of ordering and therefore informed the PCT to remove this facility for our practice.  As an alternative choice, patients should now use the practice medical system for ordering repeat prescriptions.  This is a more robust system and a full audit trail is available.   Details of how to use this are displayed on notice boards in the surgery, attached to prescriptions and included in the practice newsletter.
6a/b -
How many times did you call the surgery to get through to us?  Were you happy with having to phone this many times?

Over the past 10 months, the practice has encountered problems with its telephone system, in that patients get cut off or the system actually ‘goes down’.   The practice manager has reported this on numerous occasions to the system provider.   Unfortunately due to contractual commitments the practice is unable to move to another provider at this point in time.  However, on a positive note, the practice has a set target of 75% of calls to be answered in less than 15 seconds and is achieving this. 

